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Mr. Chairman,

With regard to this year's sub-topic, "Ways and means to further disseminate

international law to strengthen the rule of law", we recall the significance of

disseminating international law and devising efficient means to do so. This will

not only help address various global and regional challenges, but also promote

and advance the rule of law in a deeper and wider way.

Nevertheless, it is a stark fact that many states are facing the scarcity of

resources for dissemination of international law, 



specific 



development. My Government will continue to support the operation of the

Regional Centre by 2021, and will also continue its 



education from as early as elementary 


